
 

Weekly Update  

4th June 2021 
 

Outdoor Learning Project – Fundraising Update 

 Thank you to all who have donated towards our Doors Project. So far, €5,300.00 has been 

raised. Apologies to all those who have already donated and received a reminder to donate 

through Aladdin. This message was sent in error. 

Calendar of School Year 2021 – 2022   

Holiday List 2021/2022 

6th Class Graduation 

Now that the COVID guidelines are allowing 100 to gather outdoors, our Graduation 

Ceremony will take place in the Senior Yard as last year. The ceremony will commence at 

11.00. Unfortunately, guests will have to be restricted to parents and guardians. 

This week in RETNS 

We had some problems with our fire alarm yesterday. Following a visit from an engineer, our 

problems are resolved. I was very impressed by our children’s (and staff’s) calm and patience.    

5th class had a wonderful workshop titled ‘Depicting Diversity’, facilitated by artist Mags 

Harnett, this week. We hope Mags will return to RETNS to work with other classes in the future. 

2nd class brainstormed and designed some wonderful signs for our ‘No Mow’ area at the front 

of the school. All bugs, birds and bats are welcome and each species contributes to the eco 

system we are supporting by allowing it to grow and flourish naturally.  

Senior Infants have been learning about the fear sinséir (gingerbread man) and made 

gingerbread men last Friday. I was delighted to share in their baking. 

Today we bid farewell to the chicks who have been shared between Ciara and Annaick’s 

rooms over the last couple of weeks. 3rd class named the chicks Tubby, Squeak & Floof.   It has 

been great for our children to see the chicks grow and for some, to share in their care. 

Used / Broken Pencils Wanted 

Some children from 3rd class will be upcycling used/broken pencils and so are on the hunt for 

the materials (old pencils) from all available sources. Each classroom will have a box for any 

contributed pencils. 

What fantastic weather we’ve had this week. I hope it continues and that our whole school 

community will have a great long weekend (a reminder that there is no school on Monday!) 

 

Le dea-ghuí 

Maeve 

  

https://retns.ie/holiday-list-2021-2022/


 

 



 

 


